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PATCH #035 

DOCUMENT:  8E Marketing Order Manual, July 2012 

REMARKS:  MOAD’s “Notice” letter to the importer (Page 13) is obsolete, new guidance is as 
follows: 

MOAD’s “Notice” Letter to the Importer 

MOAD’s “Notice” letter to the importer has been updated with removal of the fax number and 
the new ComplianceInfo@ams.usda.gov e-mail address. Please distribute this letter to 
applicants with failing Section 8E commodities. This letter notifies the applicant of the proper 
disposition options and appropriate notifications for submittal to MOAD for compliance with 
Section 8E regulations. 
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